
 

 
 

Aberdeen Road and Hillside Drive Road 
Reconstruction  
Notice Dated: November 11, 2024 
 
PROJECT LOCATION:  
Aberdeen Road (King Street to Hillside Drive) & Hillside Drive (Aberdeen Road to Ashby Drive)  

PROJECT BACKGROUND  
Aberdeen Road and Hillside Drive are rural boundary roads in Beamsville that have experienced increased traffic 
over the past several years as the community has grown. Increased levels of active transportation alongside 
deteriorating road conditions and increased vehicle volumes have triggered the need for comprehensive upgrades 
along these corridors. Our aim is to not only rebuild the roadways, but to enhance them to ensure optimal safety 
and functionality for all users, both now and in the foreseeable future.  
 

PROJECT UPDATE  
Rotomill has completed the Full Depth Reclamation with Expanded Asphalt Stabilization (FDR EAS) along Hillside 
Dr. and Aberdeen Rd. except for the closed area at the south end of Aberdeen. The contractor (Walker 
Construction) has paved both roads with base asphalt and is currently completing stormwater work near King 
Street, along with constructing armor stone retaining walls and concrete curbs. Temporary driveway transitions 
are now complete and will remain in place until spring, when permanent driveway restoration will be 
completed. 
 
Please be advised that the section of road at the south end of Aberdeen Rd. will remain closed until Hydro One 
and the utility companies have completed their relocation works. Once complete, the contractor will proceed 
with constructing this last section of the roadway. 
 

WHAT TO EXPECT NEXT  
The contractor is scheduled to complete the following tasks by year-end: 

• Ditching 
• Shouldering 
• Topsoil and Sod Restoration 
• Line Painting 



 

 

• Streetlight Installation 
 

The following work is scheduled for Spring 2025: 
• Topcoat Asphalt 
• Speed Humps 
• Permanent Line Painting 
• Riprap Installation on the Slope 
• Spillways 
• Final Driveway Restorations 

 
The contractor will provide a 24-hour notice for any disruptions of driveway access.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the project, please contact one of the below team members:  
 
CONTACT INFORMATION     

Organization Role Contact Information 
Town of Lincoln Project Manager  Jemma Lynch  

Project Manager  
(905) 905-563-2799 ext. 264 
jlynch@lincoln.ca  

CIMA  
 

Project Manager and Contractor 
Administration 

Mike Murray P. Eng 
Senior Project Manager  
289-288-0287 ext. 6836 
murray@cima.ca 

 
 
 
Speak Up Lincoln Webpage:  
 

 
 
Speakuplincoln.ca/aberdeen-road-reconstruction-project 
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